MEMORANDUM

FILED IN EAST LYME
CONNECTIC

TO: Karen Galbo Fep '1 ), AT
FROM: Cathy Wilson z
DATE: February 9, 2015

RE: February Commission on Aging Board Meeting

Good morning Karen,

The regularly scheduled February Monthly Meeting of the Commission on Aging was cancelled
due to weather concerns. Ihave re-scheduled the meeting for Tuesday, February 17" and with
any luck, it will actually be held.

I will send down a revised Agenda shortly.

Cathy



